
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (“RFP”) 
TO SERVE AS FINANCIAL ADVISOR TO 

THE OHIO TURNPIKE COMMISSION 
 

The Ohio Turnpike Commission (“Commission”) has issued a Request for Proposals (“RFP”) to 
select a qualified firm to serve as the Commission’s Financial Advisor. 
 
Any firm interested in submitting a response to the RFP is invited to do so by 2:00 p.m. (E.S.T), 
February 26, 2013.   
 
Firms interested in receiving the RFP may request a copy from the Commission's Procurement 
Manager.  Interested firms may submit specific questions regarding the RFP.  Any questions 
shall be addressed in writing and emailed to kevin.golick@ohioturnpike.org or faxed to 440-
234-0232 Attn: Kevin Golick.  Please do not contact the Commission by phone.  Do not 
address your questions to anyone other than Mr. Golick.  The Inquiry Deadline is 5:00 p.m. 
(E.S.T.), February 19, 2013.  A summary of all questions and answers will be compiled.  Firms 
that so request will be forwarded a copy of each question and the Commission response.  This 
information will be provided via facsimile or email (fax and/or email address must be provided). 
 
Responses to the RFP must be submitted by 2:00 p.m. (E.S.T.), February 26, 2013 to the 
Commission’s Procurement Manager, Kevin Golick: 
 

Ohio Turnpike Commission 
Attn:  Kevin Golick, Procurement Manager 

682 Prospect Street 
Berea, Ohio  44017 

 

mailto:kevin.golick@ohioturnpike.org

